
From: Diane Payne
To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: [BULK] Buffalo River
Date: Friday, March 03, 2017 2:57:01 PM

Stop ADEQ from issuing a Reg 5 permit to the industrial swine operation on Big Creek on March 
17th. Do it out of respect for the Arkansans who came before you who fought to protect it. This is 
riding on your shoulders.

The Buffalo River is the best part of Arkansas.  With Trump gutting the EPA, who knows how 
clean our state will be.
Please do what you can to preserve our Buffalo River.

Thank you.

Diane Payne
Monticello, AR
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